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Brac University

Dr Timothy new dean of School of Public Health

Brac University has appointed Dr Timothy G Evans, former assistant director-General of WHO, as the dean
of the James P Grant School of Public Health, says a press release.

Under the terms of his appointment, Dr Evans will be seconded to Brac University from ICDDR,B where he
recently accepted a position.

Prior to joining ICDDR,B, Dr Evans led the World Health Organisation's work on Information Evidence and
Research. He served as an assistant director general from 2003 onwards. He will continue to support
ICCDR,B as a senior strategic adviser on Knowledge Translation.

Dr Evans will take up his new position as the dean from July 1.



